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     TOWN OF BRAINTREE, MA 

PUBLIC 
MEETING 
SHARE YOUR IDEAS FOR 

REDUCING RISK TO 

NATURAL HAZARDS AND 

CLIMATE CHANGE 
 

Do you wonder if Braintree can flood, 

experience a tornado, or have an 

earthquake? What can prevent those 

natural hazards and climate change 

from wreaking havoc in our 

community? 

Join our second public meeting to 

learn about this important project and 

to share your ideas for making 

Braintree more resilient to natural 

hazards and climate change. 

 

 
 

03/19/2024 
6:00 pm – 7:00 pm 

Join via Zoom! 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85418172152 

 
  

Braintree has formed a Hazard Mitigation Planning 

Committee to identify projects to mitigate the risks 

caused by natural hazards and climate change.  

 

The Town is working with a consultant hired by the 

Massachusetts Emergency Management Agency to 

develop a Hazard Mitigation Plan that will be approved by 

the Federal Emergency Management Agency and 

adopted by the Town. This plan allows Braintree to apply 

for pre- and post-disaster mitigation funds. 

 

Mayor Erin V. Joyce 
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